
DAV MODEL SCHOOL, DURGAPUR (W.B.) 

 
Date:25.02.2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

  Prayers for your health & well being ! 

The year 2020 has been a turbulent one across the globe and the academic 

session 2020-2021 has been greatly affected. However, with the aid of 

technology we had been able to provide our students an academic continuity 

through online classes. Further, with the improvement in the pandemic 

situation and the State Government allowing reopening of schools, vide its 

letter No. 49 dated 04.02.2021, we could hold a few face-to-face classes for 

their Practical Experimentation and doubt clearing sessions.Teachers, 

together with your cooperation have made the students comfortable enough 

to accept the existing circumstances. 

Since the students have not taken a single test in the physical mode, the 

school has scheduled a Mock test for Classes X and XII to be conducted in a 

physical set up from the school itself. These tests will provide an 

opportunity to the students to assess their preparedness for the Board 

Examinations to be held in the month of May 2021. 

The Mock test will be conducted strictly following all the COVID-19 

safety protocols as issued by the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, 

Govt of India and the State Govt. Only12 students will be seated in one 

room so that proper social and physical distancing is observed. The furniture 

and fixtures are being sanitized every day before and after use. There will be 

thermal scanning at the entry gates for every student and staff. No sick child 

should come to school for the examination. 

 

However, if you still have any concerns, you may choose not to avail this 

opportunity for your ward. 

 

Best Regards. 

 

    Sd/- 

Principal cum Asstt. Regional Officer 
 


